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Coronavirus Reports 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

School will break up at 3pm on Friday 18th December.  

Should your child develop coronavirus symptoms during the Christmas holidays you must 

arrange a test as soon as possible and follow medical advice.  

If your child develops symptoms either on Saturday 19th December or Sunday 20th 

December and you arrange a test you MUST let school know. You can do this by e-mailing 

covidreports@carnforthschool.org   

Once the test result is received, whatever the result, you must also send an email to the 

address above.  

Schools have a duty to inform all families if a child has been in contact with a confirmed 

case, where symptoms have developed within 48 hours after the last day of school. (ie 

19th and 20th December) If this were the case, any child/adult who had been with the 

confirmed case would need to isolate for 14 days.  

Any child developing symptoms from Monday 21st December onwards, would book a test 

as normal but would NOT need to inform school.  

We sincerely hope that all of you have a happy and healthy Christmas, but please keep 

this letter for reference.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S. Wood 

 

Mrs S. Wood 

Headteacher 
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